= | Harquahala Valley
j Irrigation District

October 30, 2013
To: Landowners within Harquahala Ya]ley Irrigation District

Subject: Fiscal 2012-2013 Excess Bevenues Rebate

Dear Landowner,

The enclosed check represents the amount of the FY 2012-2013
District Excess Revenues Rebate recently declared by the Board of
Harquahala Valley Irrigation District allocable to your acreage in the
District. The information regarding land ownership was obtained
from the tax rolls dated October 1, 2012 and March 1, 2013 that are
prepared by the Maricopa County Treasure’s Office. The total amount
of the rebate was $400,000.00, allotted equally among all assessed
acreage in the District, resulting in a rebate of $11.52 per acre,
payable currently for all acreage for which 2012 District assessments

~ are not delinquent.
~ If you have any questions regarding this rebate, please feel free to
_call the office at (623) 581-9166. ‘

Sincerely,

2ok Hlrin

Rick Warren
General Manager

402 S. Harquahala Valley Rd. - Tonopah, Arizona 85354 - Phx Line (623) 581-9166 - (520) 372-4791 - Fax (5203 3724792




002 k7ee s2b2di000 2L ooLa98 276

HARQUAHALA VALLEY IRRIGATICN DISTRICT 1217
MALAD INC. , 10/25/2013
rebate of excese revenues 1.843.20
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